
From: Andy Kennard
Sent: 20/02/2024 8:21:33 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Support for the Joey development on Pitwater jut

Having been involved with the Sid and other PBSLSC since 1959 and used the original cafe
since then, I watch provide my full support for this

The location is unique - and availability for dining from this provides locals but especially
international visitors to experience the beauty of Palm Beach in a casual but high standard of
restaurant and cafe

Please register us

Thank you

Andrew Kennard




